
 

1 

 It’s amazing to think that this is the last newsletter of the Spring term! What a busy and fun term it 

has been!  

Thank you for all your support as we have moved to School Spider. Our new website will go live 

over the next week – whilst we have updated lots of content, there is still more to come. You will 

notice that the main photographs are generic pictures – we have a photographer coming in 

the summer term (when hopefully the sun will shine!) to take some promotional photos so that 

these can be personal to our wonderful school. We will be heavily using the class pages in the 

summer term to share news, blogs, homework and other insights into life in school. In addition, 

we will be trialling School Spider for Pupils in the summer term with Elder Class. Logins will be sent 

after Easter. Please ensure that you can access the parent app and that you check it regularly.  

As part of our internal monitoring, we will be sending every parent a letter informing you of your 

child’s current attendance percentage. Our attendance target is 96%.  

It is with great sadness we say goodbye to Mrs Smith on Friday. We will be celebrating her time 

working at Treales during worship on Monday at 3pm. All are welcome to join us as Elder class 

lead worship.  

We are pleased to inform you that Mrs Lord will be joining us after Easter, working in Oak class. 

Mrs Lord has recently relocated back to Lancashire and is very much looking forward to working 

with us. She will be visiting school on Tuesday and I know that you will all make her feel very wel-

come.  

We will be releasing extra-curricular clubs next week once we have confirmed with all providers. 

Please note that information regarding Mad Science has been sent today. This is open to all chil-

dren from Reception to Year 6 and will only go ahead if 15 or more children book.  

Please be reminded that payments for Borwick Hall residential for Years 4,5 and 6 are open on 

School Spider and that part payments can be made. Information evening for Borwick Hall is on 

key dates below (and the calendar on the new school website! ) 

Thank you to Friends of Treales School for applying to the Edith Clark Foundation for funding to-

wards new flooring in Oak class. We have secured the funding and Oak class is getting a facelift 

over the holidays so that we can further enhance our curriculum offer. (Indoor sand, water, 

playdough and other messy play with independent art station – Parents beware!!!) 

Thank you for your responses regarding Kirkham and Wesham Club day. We have agreed that 

we will be walking in the procession. We will be deciding on a rose queen and retinue and what 

to wear shortly.  
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 Reminder  

We would like to make you aware that we are currently advertising for a Site Supervisor, 17.5hrs 

per week.  Full details of the post and how to apply are available on the Lancashire County 

Council website at  https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt_vacancyDetails.asp?id=60850  

Friends of 

Treales News  

 

Save the date: Easter Bingo Thursday 30th March, £1.00 a 

game, £5.00 for 5 games, refreshments will be on sale dur-

ing the interval. Eyes down at 4pm in the school hall. Lots 

of Easter prizes to be won!!! Looking forward to seeing you 

there. 

 

New members are always welcome to join Treales PTA. 

Our next meeting is Tuesday 2nd May 7.30pm at the Bell 

and Bottle. Please come along!! 

 

CONFIRMATION CLASSES 

Confirmation classes are a good way to explore your faith with others who are also thinking 

about confirmation. It is a safe place to ask any questions you have about God, Jesus and the 

journey of faith. 

Bishop Gill will be confirming those candidates who have completed the confirmation course 

on 25th June at 5pm in Christ Church Wesham. 

Treales Church has been invited to join with Wesham Church and Wharton Church for a service 

of Confirmation held on 25th June at 5pm with Bishop Gill. 

There will be weekly preparation sessions for approximately 5 weeks and a rehearsal before the 

confirmation service. Date and time to be arranged. 

If you would like to be confirmed or know anyone who would like to know more, please contact 

Janet Roberts on 07870 753534 or Susan Morley on 07973 307190 before the 31st March. 

 

Contact details 

bursar@treales.lancs.sch.uk (Mrs. Harling) 

head@treales.lancs.sch.uk   (Mrs Hill) 

www.trealesceprimary.org 

https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt_vacancyDetails.asp?id=60850
mailto:bursar@treales.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:head@treales.lancs.sch.uk
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  I Am Mighty Awards have been presented to the following children: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                       

Well done and keep up the good work. 

W/c 13th Mar   W/c 21th Mar  

Reception Amber  Reception Archie  

Year 1 Jack  Year 1 Josiah 

Year 2 Nancy   Year 2 Logan 

Year 5 Imogen  Year 3 Oscar 

Year 6 Amelia and 

Joshua 

 Year 4 Isla 

   Year 5 Thomas 

   Year 6 Erin 

KEY DATES 

Mon 27th Mar  Willow and Elder Author Visit, Blackpool Sixth 

Thu 30th Mar  Friends of Treales Easter Bingo, 3.45pm entry - eyes down at 4pm (no Art  

    Extracurricular Club)   

Fri 31st Mar  Rewards Assembly & Palm Sunday Service, 1.30pm, in Church  

    School closes for Easter, 2pm finish (no Wrap Around Care After School) 

Mon 17th Apr  School Opens  

    Year 2 SATs will take place within the month of May.  

Mon 1st May  School Closed—May Day  

Tue 2nd May  Friends of Treales Meeting, 7.30pm, Bell and Bottle 

Mon 8th May   School Closed—Holiday in honour of the coronation of His Majesty   

    King Charles III.  

Tue 9th May  Year 6 SATs week.  

Fri 19th May  Oak Class Trip to Fleetwood Museum  

Wed 24 May   Borwick Hall Parents Meeting, Session 1 3.45pm or Session 2 5pm  

Fri 26th May  School Closes 

Tue 6th June  School Opens 

Mon 12th June to  Year 4,5 and 6 to Borwick Hall 

Wed 14th June  

Thu 29th June   Sports Day, 1.30pm  followed by Friends of Treales Summer Fair  

Thu 6th July  Reserve Sports Day, 1.30pm  

Sat 15th July  Year 3/4, 9am—1pm LAMDA Exam 

Wed 19th July  School Closes, 2pm finish (no Wrap Around Care After School) 
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